
Chichester Road Advisory Committee 
 

Minutes of November 20, 2017 
 

 

Attending: Allen Mayville Jr., Guy Goodwin, Doug Hall, Brian Eldredge, Tom Jameson, Jim Plunkett 

 

Chair Allen Mayville opened the meeting at 6:30 pm. 

 

Doug had forgotten to bring copies of the minutes of the October meeting. Those minutes will be 

reviewed at our December meeting. 

 

In the Town Office Doug had been given two copies of each of the two bids for the proposed 2018 

project to reconstruct King Road.  He shared those with the committee. There was considerable 

discussion of the content of bids and how one had been received by email rather than by sealed 

envelope. One bid gave a firm price; the other indicated the cost could increase from the quoted amount 

based on how much ledge needed to be blasted and removed. 

 

Doug had emailed the current draft of the annual report prior to the meeting. The committee decided to 

make a change by removing the Excel sheet showing calculated costs. The committee developed an 

estimate of $325,000 for the cost of the King Road project. The committee decided that should be 

included in the report if the Selectmen make no decision on the contract award at their meeting of 

November 21. Should the Selectmen make a decision, the amount of the contract should be placed in the 

report.  

 

A motion was made, seconded, and approved unanimously to approve the report with the changes noted 

above and a revised map of town roads. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:20 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted by 

 

Doug Hall 


